
I’m all for the expenditures for strengthening 911 communications. But how about some money 

for county roads in Redwood Valley and Potter Valley?  

 

I don’t think spending the money on parks is appropriate. What does demolishing the Low Gap 

amphitheater have to do with the fires? 

 

We need good roads in our community so that emergency services can get in and out safely.  

 

Krista Looney  

 


